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June 24, 2002

Re: Review of  Submittals

To All Subcontractors:

 Due to FAA requirements any submittal that has been returned to you with a <B>or <C> status must  be answered on a  timely matter. 

 If your submittal review has a status of <B> our office must receive a letter from you stating that you have acknowledged and will comply with the comments made by reviewer.  If there is items to be re-submitted for a  <C> you must also include when our office can expect these items.  


